
 

Established by An Act of Congress, Public Law 108-15 

https://www.ccac.gov 

 

February 19, 2025 

The Honorable Scott Bessent 

Secretary of the Treasury 

Department of the Treasury 

1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20220 

 

Dear Mister Secretary: 

 

The Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee (CCAC) held a public meeting on February 18, 2025, during 

which we reviewed the United States Mint’s proposal to recognize the twenty-fifth
 
anniversary of the 

issuance of the Sacagawea Golden Dollar by minting 24k half ounce gold coins featuring the design of 

the original coin, first released in 2000.  The coins will contain the original inscriptions featured on the 

original coin, and no weight and fineness inscriptions will be added.  

 

By voice vote with seven in favor and two abstaining, the CCAC recommends the production of this 

anniversary issue of the Sacagawea Golden Dollar. 

 

It is an honor to serve as the Chair of the CCAC and I am proud of the CCAC’s role in the production of 

United States coins and medals. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

                        
      Peter van Alfen, PhD, CCAC Chair 

 

  


